No. EDN-HE(14)2013-Deptt. Email
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

L,
Dated: Shimla-171001 the € May, 2018
To
Il the Principals, Govt. Colleges, H.P.
All the Principals/Heads of Govt. Schools, H.P.
Subject: Regarding use of new email ID: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Sir,

This is with reference to letter No. EDN-HE(14)2013-Deptt.
Email Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh, dated 8" July, 2017

The department has decided to stop monitoring of email ID
dir.edu@rediffmail.com due security reason. Therefore, all are informed to
communicate only through new email ID: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in created by the
Department of Information Technology, Himachal Pradesh on Govt. portal:
mail.gov.in. for the Director, Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh.

The department will not be responsible for any
email/correspondence sent on dir.edu@rediffmail.com in future.

g

(Dr. Amar Dev)
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Even dated the 2“" May, 2018

Copy for information:

: The Secretary (Edu.) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh for
information, please.

2. All the Deputy Directors, Higher Education, H.P.
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. Director of Higher Education
09 MAY 20i8 Himachal Pradesh
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